Dear Partners,

Hereby we would like to inform you that the Hungarian Energy and Public Utility Authority has
approved the ROHU Open Season Rulebook with its Resolution No 4988/2017 and ANRE Romania has
approved it with its Resolution No. 1123/2017, modified by Resolution No. 1397/2017. The OS Rulebook
and the annexes thereto, as well as additional information can be accessed here (FGSZ) and here

(Transgaz).

As it is stated in the timeline of the rulebook, the customer registration process will be launched
on 16 October 2017.

Best regards,
FGSZ Ltd and SNTGN Transgaz SA


https://fgsz.hu/en-gb/partnereinknek/kapacitaskereskedelmi-informaciok/open-season#/
http://www.transgaz.ro/en/informatii-clienti/sezon-deschis-ro-hu

